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Please don't raise the Warragamba Dam wall as it has too many negative repercussions on the 
land that will be flooded above at times. It will NOT secure the land below such as Penrith from 
flooding as there are other rivers as well. It is only an attempt by developers to build on land 
which will always be flood prone. 


